
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers      11th January 2024 
 
Clubs during Spring term will run for 8 weeks from WC Monday 22nd January until WC 
18th March (please note no clubs during half term).  
 
The Clubs are available for sign up on ParentPay.  Please log on and tick the parental 
consent for whichever club your child would like to participate in by 18th January 2024. 
We would also be grateful if you could ensure you complete the details on ParentPay 
to say if you will be collecting your child or if consent is provided for them to walk home 
on their own. 
 
Your child will be expected to attend every week and will not be allowed to leave 
before 4.30pm unless informed by a parent by telephone or in writing. 
 
 
Monday 
Gymnastics Club - All year groups     3.30-4.30pm 
 
Tuesday 
Booster Club- Year 6 only       8.00am 
Booster Club -Year 6 only       3.30-4.30pm 
 
Thursday 
Booster Club - Year 6 only       8am 
 
Friday 
STEAM club- All year groups      3.30-4.30pm 
 

 
Sarah Owens 

Bakewell Methodist Junior School 
Stoney Close 
Bakewell  
DE45 1FR 
 
www.bakewell-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 01629 812389 
info@bakewell-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher, Mrs Sarah Owens 
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